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AICPA Tells Congress to Expand Use of
Cash Accounting Method
The American Institute of CPAs has voiced its support for expanding the availability
of the cash method of accounting to small businesses.
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The American Institute of CPAs has voiced its support for expanding the availability
of the cash method of accounting to small businesses.

The nation's largest association of professional accountants, the AICPA gave
written testimony to the House Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on
Economic Growth, Tax and Capital Access. The hearing explored the usefulness of
cash accounting for small �rms.
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“We wholly support the expansion of the number of taxpayers that may use the cash
method of accounting,” the AICPA stated in its written statement.  “The cash method
of accounting is simpler in application, has fewer compliance costs, and does not
require taxpayers to pay tax before receiving the income being taxed.”

The AICPA also expressed its opposition to any legislative efforts to limit the use of
the cash method for small and service businesses, including those businesses whose
income is taxed directly on their owners’ individual returns, such as S corporations
and partnerships.

“We have con�dence that forcing more businesses to use the accrual method of
accounting for tax purposes would increase their administrative burden, discourage
business growth in the U.S. economy, and unnecessarily impose �nancial hardship
to cash-strapped businesses,” the Institute’s testimony added.

Accounting  • Accounting Standards  • AICPA  • Small Business  • Technology

CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors.

© 2024 Firmworks, LLC. All rights reserved

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/accounting/
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/accounting-standards/
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/aicpa/
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/small-business/
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/technology/
mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com

